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AS REQUESTED, HERE IS A COPY OF THE ACCEPTANCE LETTER SENT TO YOU ON 
10/6.

October 6, 2017 

Dear Sharon Alston, 

Congratulations! The ORAL PAPER entitled “Exploring Risk and Resilience for Health and 
Mental Health Among African American Youth in Public Housing” has been accepted for 
presentation during the 22nd Annual Conference of the Society for Social Work and 
Research (SSWR) to be held in Washington, DC, January 10-14, 2018, at the Marriott 
Marquis Washington DC. The Program Committee is in the process of scheduling this 
presentation and will send another e-mail with the exact date and time in late-October. 
Due to the complexity of the program schedule, we are unable to accept scheduling 
requests. 

If, for any reason, you must withdraw your submission from the program, please notify 
DeeJay Garringo, Program Director, via e-mail (dj@sswr.org) by Friday, October 13, 
2017. Please be reminded that all presenters/speakers must be current 2018 
members of SSWR at the time of their presentations as well as register for the 
conference. This includes ALL oral and poster presenters, symposia organizers, 
paper presenters and discussants, and workshop and roundtable speakers. Co-
authors are not expected to comply with this policy. Co-authors attending the 
conference, however, are required to register for the conference.

Online conference registration will open the week of October 9 at www.sswr.org. Please 
note early-bird registration deadline is December 1, 2017. If you have any membership 
questions, please contact SSWR at info@sswr.org or 703-352-7797, ext. 218. If you 
have any questions about registration, please contact sswr@travelink.com. 

Finally, let me personally congratulate you on the acceptance of this paper. The selection 
process has become very competitive as the overall quality of submissions seems to 
increase each year. 
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To:

DeeJay R. Garringo, CAE (SSWR) <dj@sswr.org>
Tue 11/28/2017 12:42 PM

Alston, Sharon T.;

This message was sent with high importance.

You replied on 11/28/2017 12:54 PM.
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